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Viewpoint  
Continuing State of Flux of 2010  

On July 21, 2010, President Obama signed the Dodd-Frank Wall Street Reform and Consumer 
Protection Act, which, in part, permanently raises the current standard maximum deposit insurance 
amount to $250,000 for certain bank accounts. This is a good indication of the continuing troubles of 
the economy.  

If you have bank accounts with greater than the $250,000 maximum deposit insurance amount, how 
can you best protect yourself? Further, if you believe you have it covered by having named on your 
account additional individuals, how do you know that you truly are? We can help.  

Also, with the implosion of the housing market and remaining high unemployment rates, it is a good 
time to review with whom you do business and how and whom you have named to pivotal roles in 
both your estate plan and asset protection structures.  

We can evaluate your current estate plan and asset protection structures. Let's set up a time to talk to 
make sure that your assets are protected.  
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This material is intended for educational purposes only. The conclusions expressed are those of the author and do not necessarily reflect the views 

of Kerkstra Law Offices LLC. While this material is based on information believed to be reliable, no warranty is given as to its accuracy or 

completeness. Concepts expressed are current as of the date appearing in this material only and are subject to change without notice.  

TAX ADVICE NOTICE: The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) now requires specific formalities before written tax advice can be used to avoid 

penalties. This communication does not meet such requirements. You cannot contend that IRS penalties do not apply by reason of this 

communication.  
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